
NATION GAMING COMMISSION fir\ i 

- P.O. - - .  Box 514 fl'l 
t'awnee, OB 74058 - 
Ph. 918-762-3338 4 

Tracie Stevens, Chairperson 
Daniel Little, Associate Commissioner 
National Indian Gaming Commission 
1441 L St., N.W., Suite 9100 
Washington, DC 20005 

RE: Comments on "Electronic One Touch Bingo System" 

Dear Chairperson Stevens and Commissioner Little: 

The Pawnee Nation Gaming Commission is writing this letter to let you know we agree 
with the Commission's proposal to "reinterpret the position regarding one touch bingo". 

As was echoed by all in attendance at the consultation recently held at the Oklahoma 
Indian Gaming Conference in Oltlahoma City, one touch bingo is a Class I1 game and 
that the one touch auto-daub is consistent with the IC;RA definition of Bingo. We believe 
that advances in technology should not hinder the determination that the game is a live 
bingo game that is Lalcing place across a linked network of actual players. 

The Pawnee Nation of Oklahoma is pleased that the Commission has decided to clarify 
that a game that is otherwise Class I1 bingo is not converted into a Class 111 game through 
the addition of the one touch auto daub feature. 

Sincerely, 

Vi Wills, Gaming Director 
Pawnee Nation Gaming Commission 


